
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out # 63 
 
Date:   September 8, 2022  

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

    Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject: URGENT – PASSING OF QUEEN 

ELIZABETH 

 

Message: PLEASE SEE DIRECTION BELOW 
  
Comrades, 
  
It has just been announced that Queen Elizabeth has passed away this 
afternoon.  Although we will be reaching out in an all branch all Legion branches are 
requested to lower their flags to half mast until further notice.  As well there will be 
further direction on how the Legion and branches should react to this situation. 
  
DANNY MARTIN 
  
Director Corporate Services/ 
Directeur – Services organisationnels 
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